
 

 

for hosting our 2015 Annual Meeting. Over 150 attended as delegates, volunteers, workshop and 
worship leaders, and participants. See what happened at this link. The offerings during worship totaled $1705.70 for Annual Meeting expenses; 
$1175 for NW Mexico Ministry; and $262.30 for the MC USA Care and Response Fund (for victims of clergy sexual misconduct.) 

Listed chronologically, then alphabetically by organization 
 

Et Cetera Shop, a non-profit Thrift and Fair Trade store located in Lebanon, OR, that supports MCC projects, is looking for a Thrift Store 
manager to work 35 hours per week. Applications available at Et Cetera Shop. Apply by July 31, 2015. 

The Oregon Mennonite Festival for World Relief is hosting a BBQ July 12th to . MCC Cambodia workers, 
Derek and Ana Hostetler will be the evening’s speakers. The event will also feature the lovely harmonies of Soul Cake, a women's  
a cappella quartet from Corvallis Mennonite Fellowship (Hannah Field, Erin Bontrager, Jaqui Eicher, and Ellianne Smith). Guests will enjoy an 
eclectic repertoire from Renaissance Europe to contemporary folk and pop music. Appetizers will be served in the garden starting at 4:00 
p.m., followed by a chicken/pork BBQ at 5:00 p.m. and then music. This event will be held at Harley and Marolyn Brenneman's in North 
Albany, 5715 Metge Road. For details call Mark and Denise Diller at 541-704-0451.  
 

listed alphabetically by organization 
 

Three 2015 Goshen College graduates, Seth Miller of CO, Jackson Bush from OH, and Caleb Longenecker from IL, set out on a 4,000-
mile, cross-country bicycling trip from the Oregon coast to raise funds for MCC’s Global Family education program, which works with 
schools and community-based organizations in more than 40 countries. While serving in Nicaragua on his Study and Service Term with 
GC, Longenecker delivered supplies to a school in a rural village which reminded him of helping his church collect items for MCC school 
kits. Seeing the impact of the supplies motivated him to help improve access to education. The cyclists planned the route to reach Kansas 
City, MO, in time to represent their alma mater at the Mennonite Church USA convention. Follow their journey here.  

If you were unable to attend MC USA’s convention in Kansas City, be sure to check out these links:  The Mennonite, MC USA, and  
Mennonite Church USA on Facebook and the Mennonite World Review.  
 

Sherwood Community Friends Church is seeking a part-time (20-hr.) Youth Pastor. They are a medium-sized church with an emphasis on 
inter-generational relationships and committed to community outreach. The ideal candidate would lead and oversee all aspects of youth 
ministry and enjoy working with a committed and passionate staff. Interested? Contact David Crisman. 
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